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A meeting between representatives of the Federal Geodetic Administration, namely Mr. Željko
Obradović, director and Mr. Denis Tabučić and Mr. Sead Hadžić, Assistant directors with representatives



of City of Livno was held on 20 July 2022. Main topic of this meeting was realization of projects in the
City of Livno land administration sector.

First covered topic was Real Estate Registration project within which was harmonized data in 10 cadastral
municipalities and cadastral and land registry offices are equipped with necessary hardware equipment.
The most active processes in the moment are public exhibition of data regarding survey and cadastral
classification of land and resolving the real estate status in the urban area. By the end of this year it is
expected to be completed the public exhibition for cadastral municipalities Livno I and Livno II, while the
public exhibition activities are planned for three more municipalities. Other activities discussed at the
meeting are the Address register project which is completed and published at the FGA SDI Geoportal, the
Agreement of the Utility cadastre establishment which is waiting for its realization, and the need for
completion the land consolidation project started in 1983 for six cadastral municipalities.

Thanks to the good cooperation between the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property
Affairs and the City of Livno, all projects are successfully implemented and the city will have an
organized real estate records that is of interest both for the economy and investments, as well as for
ordinary citizens of the city of Livno.

 

 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

